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Houston Lawyer Pens Article on Workplace Investigations
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In a bylined article published by Compliance Cosmos, Brett Holubeck discusses the importance of

properly conducting workplace investigations after an employer receives a formal complaint from a

government agency. He provides guidance for companies on preparing a plan before an investigation

begins, taking immediate action once an investigation occurs, and carefully weighing all the

information when concluding an investigation. Brett’s take-home message is that a carefully

conducted and well-thought-out investigation will help mitigate workplace problems and reduce the

likelihood and success of a resulting lawsuit. 

To read the article visit Compliance Cosmos.
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